
 

Message from Mr Maltby 

12th February 2021 

 

Good afternoon, 
 
I want to begin my message today by thanking our incredible site staff, under the 
leadership of Mr Beazley, for making our school site safe again after the heavy snowfall at 
the start of this week. 
 
I also want to use my final message before the half term holiday, to thank everyone at 
Holbrook Academy for all their hard work. I would like to encourage you again to go onto 
our website and look at the examples of the student work which has been achieved through 
our remote learning provision; it really is incredible.  
 
I would like to pay a particular tribute to our students at this time; you are the at the centre 
of everything we do at Holbrook Academy, we are so proud of your resilience and 
engagement and I want to assure you that we will continue to serve and support you to the 
very best of our ability. 
 
I do wish everyone a peaceful and restful half term. I understand how difficult this time has 
been for so many in our community and, as we await further communication regarding the 
re-opening of schools for all our students, I want to assure you that despite the significant 
changes and adaptations, our school ethos and our values remain as strong as ever.  
 
Thank you everyone for your incredible efforts and support. 
 
 
Tom Maltby 
Headteacher 


